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Next week our whole school ethos theme will be: 
 

We are working hard to achieve our own dreams and goals 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have had another busy week in Form I. The Swimming Gala went well yesterday and everyone enjoyed 
representing their House. Well done to everyone for taking part. We have also been practising our Spring 
Festival House songs ready for next week’s competition. They sound wonderful and uplifting. The children 
performing their poems this afternoon are very excited. 
 
English 
This week in English the children have finished reading our class novel ‘The Miraculous Journey of Edward 
Tulane’. Everyone enjoyed the novel, and you could have heard a pin drop during the class read. We have 
been looking at letter writing and we wrote a letter from Edward telling Abilene about all of his adventures. 
We had to remember to write it in the past tense and the first person. 
 
Maths  
In Mathematics the children have continued the area of learning ‘Length and Perimeter’. They have applied 
their learning to solve word problems. 
 
We are continuing our differentiated Mental Arithmetic booklets and these will be coming home on Friday. 
Please work on any corrections, thank you. Please use the glossary sent out to help with the Mathematical 
terminology. From your starred work we have worked on time. Miss Hazel and I are continuing to work with 
these groups. From next week, we will be working on ‘the product of’, as the children are adding rather 
than multiplying in our Early Morning Flashback Activities. 
 
Science  
We continued with our topic on ‘Light’. We looked at how we see light and the light sources in our homes. 
 
Global Studies  
This week the children continued their history work on Ancient Egypt. We researched Egyptian life through 
pictures, and reviewed what the people were doing and wearing, and then we discussed each groups 
findings. 
 
REMINDERS:  

• Please remember to sign your child’s planner. 

• Remind your child to complete their homework every night. 

• Water bottles need to be in school every day 
  
Warm regards 
Mrs C Falconer, Mrs S Hanson and Ms A Morley 
 
If you have any worries or concerns about anything to do with your child, please email me on 
c.falconer@froebelian.co.uk 
 

mailto:c.falconer@froebelian.co.uk


 
Calendar Dates:  
  
 

March  

Mon 25 Spring Festival - Singing 1.30pm 

Tues 26 FPTA Bags2School Collection 

Wed 27 Spring Festival - Instruments 9.30am 

Thurs 28 Spring Festival - Piano 9.30am 

House General Knowledge Quiz 

Term Ends 3.30pm (No HAC or Clubs) 

 

 


